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IMPORTAMNT BUNNY BUNCH MNEWS

& All the teachers would like to thank the
parents for making our Valentine's Day
parties so wonderful! The children had a
great time both giving and receiving
Valentines and enjoying their yummy ice
cream sundaes!

& The first week of March we will have a
weeklong celebration for Dr. Seuss!
Please look for more information in
your child’s classroom!

& Dress up day! St. Patrick’s Day is Friday,
March 17%. Wear green, gold, shamrocks,
or anything festive that day!

& March 22™ is National Goof oFFDEI}f!

% Reminder: Tuition is always due the
Friday before the week of attendance.
Thank you!

& Martial Arts will be held every Tuesday.
Movin' and Groovin® dates are: March 1%,
15% and 29*. Gymnastics will be held
every 'I'hursd,ay.

Star Teacher
Congtatulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss
shelby, from our Ward Road Location. Miss Shelby has been
with Bunny Bunch Daycare for over 3 year now and has
really proven herself to be 3 reliable worker. She can often
be found working and caring for our infants in our Infant
Room but is always willing to step into any classroom and
give it her all. Miss Shelby comes to work every day with 3
smile, an open mind and in 3 positive attitude. She is always
very hard working and can always be counted on to do any
task at hand. Her kind and sweet personality is what makes
her loved and adored by all the children, parents and co-
workers. Miss Shelby has a true love for all of the children
and always ensures that each child is being cared for and
taken care of as if they were her own. All of her hard work
and true dedication definitely does not go unnoticed. We
are very grateful to have such a strong working employee
who is easy to work with and is very dependable!
Conaratulations Miss Shelbv! We love vou!!!

Star Students
Each month we have 3 “Star Student.” The
lead teachers will make the choice.

Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the

beginning of the month. The teachers will
base their decision on growth, development,
relating to others, eating and napping habits

and other STAR. QUALITIES!
Our wonderful Star Students this month
are...

INFANTS: Jack
TODDLER.: I(.‘Pflﬂ
PRE K 3: R.af:gan

PRE K 4: Nozh

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!

We would like to wish 3 Happy 1°7 Bjrthdayto
Parker and Brayden! A Happy 2" Birthday to Logan!
A Happy 3" Birthday to Blake! And A Happy 5%
Birthday to Molly! We would also like to wish a
Happy Birthday to Miss Diane and Miss Linda!
We hope you all have a wonderful day!




Ir‘;{:a Nt Room News

The theme this month in the Infant room is “My Body.” The infants will find themselves busy
as they start to learn all about their little bodies. To start, they will be continue to learn
about where their mouth, nose, ears, eyes, head, arms, legs, and feet are, as well as listening to
plenty of books that will teach them all about their amazing little bodies. Their little arms
and legs will be kept moving with fun activities such as the hokey pokey, jingle dance,
stretching and dancing. Our crafts involve decorating shamrocks, painting with our hands
and feet, and creating an adorable All About Me book! We have many fun dress down days
planned for this month so be sure to keep a look out as they all quickly approach. What a fun
and exciting month, we just can't wait for it to start!

Our Star of the Month in our Infant room is Jack! This little cutie is such a joy to have in our
infant room. Jack started with us in September and has grown so much since. He has
mastered walking, learned how to wave “Hi!" and "Bye!” and loves to clap his hands whenever
excited. Jack loves to be silly and tries to make his friends and teachers laugh in any way he
can, he even laughs at himself! He can always be found with a bright smile on his face, that
we all adore. Jack is a very active baby and has been on the go since he learned how to crawl.
He loves playing with instruments, reading stories with his teachers or rolling, catching and
running after balls. Jack has great determination already! When he sees something he wants
he goes for it or if he falls while walking he gets right back up and continues on!
Congratulations Jack! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!




Toclc”er Koom News

The theme in the Toddler Room is “March Time Fun.” In the beginning of the month, the
toddlers will be learning all about Dr. Seuss! With silly sock day, mismatch day, stuffed animal
day, crazy hat day and pajama day, this week will sure be fun! “Nursery Rhymes” will be a fun
week as the children learn about many Nursery Rhymes with different activities to go along
with each. “Shamrocks & St. Patrick’s” will keep the children on their toes as they make 3
shamrock collage, a pot of gold and paint their very own rainbow! Then were onto learning
all about “Dinosaurs” and all their mighty! With many different dino crafts these little ones
will sure have a fun week. We finish the month all getting ready for spring time with “Intro
to Spring.” Spring chickens, rainy day pictures, duck and dog wood trees crafts we will all be
ready for spring time in no time! It sure is a busy month with a lot of exciting events!

Kyle is the Toddler Room Star of the Month! This little quy just continues to amaze his
teachers with how fast he is growing and learning. Kyle is officially fully potty trained and we
are all very proud of him. Everything he puts his mind to he quickly learns and achieves. Kyle

loves to work on animal and alphabet flash cards during circle time and always participates
when learning the colors and shapes. He enjoys reading stories with his teachers and always
points out the baby, mommy and daddy in the story. Kyle is a very well behaved little boy,
he plays well with others and knows how to share toys with his friends. His favorite toys to
play with are instruments with dancing music, building with legos or big blocks and doing
puzzles at the table with his teachers. Congratulations Kyle! Keep up the great work!
We love you!!!




“March into Spring” is the theme this month for Pre K 3! Over the course of this month
there will be plenty of fun! We start by Celebrating Dr. Seuss’ Birthday, with fun dress down
days and fun Dr. Seuss activities. The following week has us preparing for St. Patrick’s Day with
"Green is for Leprechauns.” Coloring, painting, cutting and counting green things will be a
part of our week long celebration! Then, we start to prepare ourselves for spring time! “Spring
Things* will have these little ones working on all different spring time crafts. For example,
cherry blossom art, “K" is for Kite, rainbow recipes and robin crafts. “Umbrella Weather” is
the perfect theme to follow spring time learning. With a weather chart, rain rain go away
craft and many other weather related crafts our Pre-K 3 friends will be ready for spring in no
time! We then finish out the month with “D is for Dinosaur”. These week will be sure to peek
the children’s interest. They will be busy making and creating all sorts of different dinosaur
crafts during this week. This month is full of fun for these little ones.

Our Pre-K 3 room Star of the Month is Raegan! This blonde haired cutie is doing such a

fantastic job in our Pre-K 3 program! She has started to come out of her shell and is really
opening up with her teachers and fellow classmates. Raeqan is currently learning how to write

her name on her own and always participates and gives her all during circle time and craft

time. Anything that has to do with painting or coloring, she is all in! Raegan is becoming

such a smart little gitl, she knows all the colors and shapes and is currently trying to master
recognizing all of the letters of the alphabet. Her kind and sweet personality makes it easy for
her to get along with her classmates. Raegan is always playing nicely with her friends and
makes for a great role model in the classroom. Congratulations Raeqan! Keep up the great
work! We love you!!!




Pre K 4 for is ready for “March Madness!” “Fun with Dr. Seuss” is how we start the month.
During this week, we'll be celebrating his birthday, making a Gat in the Hat mask, Thing 1and
Thing 2, one fish two fish and much more! This week is also a great time to practice rhyming!

The second week of March is “My Five Senses.” This is always a fun week for the children as
they explore different sights, sounds, tastes, smells and sensory items. We end that week with
a fun tasting party! "All About Money” is the following week. This is where we'll be learning
all about money and what each coin is worth. During this week, we will also be gearing up for

St. Patrick’s Day! After that, we start to prepare for “Springtime*! We will be busy creating

spring flowers, learning about the rainbow, following patterns and much more. The then
finish off the month learning about “Flowers all Around”. We will learn about what plants
needs in order to live, the parts of a plant and we will even plant our very own plant to take
home! What a fun and busy month we have ahead of us!

Our Pre-K 4 room Star of the Month goes to Noah. This handsome little quy is showing
great signs of improvement in our Pre-k 4 program. Noah is recently showing more interest
in academic and learning concepts and is now finding the joy in doing his classwork. His fine
motor skills are improving, you can see it in the way he writes his name, letters and numbers.
Noah is 3 very active little boy who likes to be on the go. He enjoys playing with dominoes,

cooking in the kitchen center and looks forward to getting to spend more time outside.

Noah has a great sense of humor and can always be heard laughing and giggling with his
friends. His excellent lanquage skills come in handy when he is telling his friends and teachers
silly little stories. Noah has 3 great imagination that comes alive during free play, you never

know what he and his fellow classmates will come up with and reenact. Congratulations

Noah! Keep up the great work! We love you!
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